
Deer Ridge CIP Project update 2023-11-16 

After numerous site meetings and inspections, PG&E has approved the new location for the transformer 

and meter pedestal. Staff will begin the trenching work and preparation for PG&E to install the 

transformer. With impending weather and upcoming holidays, we anticipate the completion of this 

project (including the fountain repair) in early 2024.   

 

 


